
  
        2025 Membership Application  

       VAN BUREN COUNTY REPUBLICAN WOMEN  

Linda Norton  

VBCRW Treasurer  

222 E. 4th Street  

Grand Junction, MI 49056 
 

  
 
It’s time once again to renew your membership in the Van Buren County Republican Women’s 
Club. We need to keep the momentum going for the Grand Old Party!   

Our first meeting of 2025 will be held in January. An official meeting notice will be distributed 
later. Membership dues shall be payable no later than December 31 and shall be delinquent March 1. 
Dues collected in November and December may be applied to the following year's membership. Dues 
shall be determined by vote of the membership.  

Membership categories and dues are. 

Active Membership, $33: Full privileges of membership in VBCRW, the Republican Women’s 
Federation of Michigan, and the National Federation of Republican Women.  

Associate membership, $10: Available to women with membership in another RWFM chapter 
and Republican men who wish to support VBCRW such as elected officials, spouses, etc.  

Please complete the form below and return it with your check made payable to “Van Buren 
County Republican Women” (or “VBCRW”), to Linda Norton, 222 E. 4th St. Grand Junction, 
Michigan 49056, by December 31, 2024. (Note: Members submitting dues after March 31, 
2025, are not entitled to tri-level membership for the current year.)  

The fiscal year shall be from January 1 through December 31. 

 

  

Name:  ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Home phone: __ ____________ Cell phone: ______________ Work phone: _______________ 

 
E-mail address: _____________________________________ Fax: ______________________ 
  

◻ I prefer to receive notices via regular mail rather than via e-mail.  
(To save on costs, notices will be sent via e-mail unless you specify that you prefer “snail” mail.)  

 

         

Return this form by December 31, 2024, with a check payable to VBCRW to: 

(Your form will still be acceptable after December 31, 2024) 

Send the form with payment too: 


